Northeastern Catholic District School Board

Living our Catholic Faith to shape success for all of our learners

®

TRANSITION UPDATE FOR FAMILIES
November 1, 2016

We are pleased to share this update, detailing some great news for the NCDSB!

BUILDING UPGRADES

We received confirmation last week that our application for capital funds to renovate St. Paul School was approved!
This is a positive step towards building a new Kindergarten to Grade 4 school at this location. The senior staff will now
meet and plan our course of action to move ahead with this exciting project. We will keep our school communities
informed of our progress in this regard.

SCHOOL NAMING CONTEST

We encourage our families and all stakeholders to take part in the School Naming Contest for the new Kindergarten to
Grade 4 School. Details were shared last week in our Transition Update for Families. A reminder that your suggestions
can be submitted online, by email, by phone, or personal drop-off until November 7, 2016. Thank you for your active
participation in this exciting contest!
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